February 27, 1985

The Rev., Fr. Zenob Nalbandian, Pastor
President of the Parish Council

Holy Resurrection Armenian Church

909 Michigan Avenue

South Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53172

Dear Fr. Zenobs

H.E, Archhishop Torkom Manoogian approved your 1984 parish annual
report despite a few omissions, and enclosed is his letter of
confirmation.

However, the following points should be considered in preparing
future reports:

a) The pastor's report must be signed, as well as the
parish council report by the officers and not by the
chairman only.

b) The assembly officers should be elected from a double
slate.

¢) The covering letter of the pastor should show the actual
number of members attending the meeting. Also, your parish
has 101 members, of which 32 have attended the meeting,
that does not constitute a quorum.

Thank you for your otherwise complete report, submitted without
undue delay.

Sincerely,

Michael M. Kermian
Director



